
 
Monday, February 6, 2023 

Morrisville-Eaton Middle/High School Parents, 

With the midpoint of the 2022-2023 school year behind us, I’m happy to inform you that the faculty and staff of the 

Middle/High School have been hard at work refining the list of course offerings for the 2023-2024 school year.  Starting 

tomorrow, Middle/High School Counselors Ms. Cesta (Grades 10-12) and Mr. Cantarano (Grades 6-9) will begin the process 

of identifying 2023-2024 course selections for students currently in Grades 9-11.  These selections will be made beginning 

on Tuesday during counselor presentations in social studies classes.  Students currently in grade 8 will begin the course 

selection process the week of March 6, 2023. 

Once students have made their selections, a copy of the course selection form will be mailed home for your review.  Prior 

to students making their selections, I’d like to strongly encourage you to discuss possible course selections with your child.  

Please encourage your child to express their interest in honors options in both English and Social Studies.  I would also like 

to encourage you to talk with your child about pursuing the challenge of upper-level and/or dual college credit courses.  

These courses are key for preparation and acceptance to post-secondary institutions. 

Once course selections have been made, the work of crafting the master schedule for the 2023-2024 school year will begin.  

Through this process, I anticipate that some current honors courses will also be offered as dual college credit.  Students and 

parents will be updated if  a course is able to be offered for dual college credit.   

If you have specific questions related to your child’s course selections, please reach out one of our counselors.  Mrs. Cesta 

can be reached at mcesta@m-ecs.org and Mr. Cantarano can be reached at jcantarano@m-ecs.org.  As always, I look 

forward to partnering with you for your child’s success as we move forward.  If you would like to get in touch, feel free to 

email me at nrauch@m-ecs.org or call (315) 684-9121. 

Thank you, 

 

Nicholas Rauch | Principal 

Morrisville-Eaton Middle/High School 

 


